

January 20, 2009

Sean Goonan

Association for Financial Professionals of WNY

1175 John St.

W. Henrietta, NY 14586

Dear Seanz

On behalf of Foodlink and the hundreds of agencies we serve, I would like to thank you and the members of the Association for Financial Professionals of WNY for your donation of 47 pounds of food. We appreciate your support of our efforts to help end hunger at home! Through food drives like yours Foodlink was able to collect over 95,000 pounds of food during the holiday season.

In 2008, Foodlink was able to provide over 8 million pounds of nutritious food to 550 local non-profit agencies, including soup kitchens, food pantries and homeless shelters. We could not do this without your help! Your donation will ensure that hard-working families do not have to choose between heating their home and putting food on their table this winter.

Thank you for taking an active role in the fight against hunger and its causes. Working together we have the power to make a real difference in the lives of many people right here in our local community throughout the year!

Sincerely,

Thomas C. Ferraro

Executive Director and Founder

Please remember Foodlink for your United Way Contribution - donor designation number 231. Ask your United Way Campaign Representative for a donor designation form.









